NOTES TO TIMETABLE AND PROCEDURE
As of middle of October 2016 we are finalising work on assumptions to the plan, basing on which an application concerning the scope of the SEA will be submitted to the Regional Environmental Directorate in Gdańsk (it has been decided that this Directorate will be the leading environmental authority for the Plan).
It is expected that the scope of the SEA will be determined and agreed by relevant authorities by the end of 2016.
Gathering/updating of data and information for the Plan and SEA has already started and should be finished by the end of February and end of April 2017 respectively.
Basically, the objective of the 1st national meeting is to verify the collected data and directions of the Plan in order to support preparation of Plan v.0 and SEA v.0.

The draft of Plan v.0 should be ready by the end of 2nd quarter of 2017. The draft of SEA v.0 should be ready by end of 3rd quarter of 2017.
After possible corrections and acceptance by the Maritime Offices of the drafts, Versions 0 of Plan and SEA shall be placed on the websites of the Maritime Offices and the Ministry of Maritime Economy and Inland Navigation
 and presented at the 2nd national and international meetings, which will take place before the end of 2017. Apart of information, the main objective of the meetings is to improve proposed spatial solutions, make sure that all relevant interests are taken into account, possibly discuss the significance (or maybe insignificance) of selected issues, taking into account interaction between the Plan preparation and SEA processes. 
Protocols from the meetings and comments to the protocols received in writing by the Maritime Office in Gdynia will be used for developing Versions 1 of SEA and Plan. Probably the deadline for the comments will be not later than the end of January 2018.

The whole of 2018 will be given to final development of Plan v.1, and to national agreement and consultation processes required by law for the Plan and SEA, in result of which by the end of 2018 SEA v.2 and Plan v.2 will be prepared.
Plan v.2 and SEA v.2 will be presented during the 1st quarter of 2019 at the 3rd international consultation meeting. Apart of information, the objective of the meeting will be to (hopefully) obtain positive opinion to the SEA and the solutions of the Plan and/or trigger final comments to both documents. We would like to receive the comments in writing within about 3 weeks after the meeting.
If necessary, a next round of national agreements and consultation will be carried out and Versions 3 of SEA and Plan will be prepared. These versions will be submitted to the Espoo process.
� All consecutive versions of the Plan and SEA, as well as other relevant documents, will be available on these websites





